
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
May 1, 2018 
 
Ms. Kirstin Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Re: Correction to Tariff Sheet EB-2017-0048  
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
It has come to Hydro Hawkesbury (“HHI”)’s attention that there was an error in the calculations of the 
Residential Rate Rider for Disposition of Station Refund in HHI’s 2018 Tariff of Rates and Charges. 
 
The fixed Rate Rider for Disposition of Station Refund - effective until February 28, 2019, was calculated on a 
yearly basis instead of on a monthly basis. The rate rider of $21.60 should have been calculated as 
$1.80/customer/month ($21.60/12).  
 
As a result of this error, the entirety of the residential $104,455 refund was remitted to the residential 
customers in their March invoices. HHI therefore respectfully requests that the sunset date of the rate rider in 
question be changed to Rate Rider for Disposition of Station Refund - effective until March 31, 2018.  
 
HHI notes that the issue only applies to the Residential Class as the other classes were calculated on a 
volumetric basis.  
 
The original calculations in Excel, a revised Tariff or Rates and Charges and a revised Draft Rate Order have 
been filed along with this letter. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the number below. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 

Michel Poulin 
 
General Manager 
Hydro Hawkesbury Inc. 
850 Tupper St. 
Hawkesbury, ON, K6A 3S7 
Tel: 613-632-6689 
 


